
ACS – Return to School Update and Reminders 

 

 

Staggered Start 

Students attending school in-person are required to be in school on the following days: 

 

Monday, 
September 7 

Tuesday, 
September 8 

Wednesday, 
September 9 

Thursday, 
September 10 

Friday, September 
11 

LABOUR DAY 
HOLIDAY 

Grade 9 only Grades 9 and 12 Grades 10 and 11 Grades 9 and 12 

 

Monday, 
September 
14 

Tuesday, 
September 
15 

Wednesday, 
September 
16 

Thursday, 
September 17 

Friday, September 
18 

Grades 9, 10, 
11 

Grade 10, 11, 12 All Grades All Grades All Grades  

 

- Staggered entry does not apply to any students in the special education classes. 

 

- Students should attend school based on the class they are taking that day.  Ex. A Gr 11 student with 

a Period 1 Gr 12 Class should attend Sept 9 & 11 in the first week with all the other Gr 12 classes. 

 

Student Arrival 

Students will not be permitted to socialize or congregate in the cafeteria or halls before or during the 

school day.  Students are expected to move directly to the classrooms upon arrival to school.  Students 

will also need to physically distance and follow the directional arrows and signs posted through out the 

school.  Classrooms will not be open for students until after 8:30 am. 

 

Lunch 

Most students will be eating lunch in their classrooms.  Microwaves or methods of heating food items 

will not be available for students.  Public Health advises that students remain at school for lunch, 

however students are permitted to leave the building for lunch.  If students choose to leave the building 

for lunch, the are expected to remain out of the building for the entire lunch period.  They are to return 

to school and their classroom in the last 5 min of class. At this time, the server is not available for 

purchasing food items. 
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Phys Ed Students 

Change rooms are not available for students at school.  As a result, students in Phys Ed classes are to 

wear appropriate Phys Ed clothing and not their uniform on their Phys Ed class weeks.  Phys Ed students 

should be prepared to be outside as well as in the building on any given day. 

 

Course Change and Guidance Appointments 

In an attempt to adhere to public safety protocols and to keep students and staff as safe as possible, 

Guidance Counsellors will not be offering face-to-face appointments, and the office will be closed to all 

students and non-essential staff. 

Guidance Counsellors are still available to assist students with their academic needs, including timetable 

changes. 

Guidance Counsellors are assigned by student last name.  Please check our school website for the name 

of your Counsellor. 

To contact your Guidance Counsellor, please fill out a digital appointment form found on 

assumptionlions.com 

To request a course change, please fill out a digital form found on assumptionlions.com 

 

Thank you 

 

 


